UCUAADA Meeting Minutes

March 18, 2009

400B TUC
Update from D.A.A.P.
Kathy Weimer and Vanessa Strickley from the College of Design, Architecture, Art, and Planning shared current admission requirements and program changes in DAAP programs. A handout DAAP Cheat Sheet (click here) was provided that explains each major, time to complete degree, and enrollment total is included. This sheet also covers transfer and transition information.  
Update from Arts & Sciences
Tara Stopfel from McMicken College of Arts & Sciences briefly shared about changes in A&S core requirements beginning Fall 2009. The changes are being made to more adequately reflect UC’s B.O.K. system. Along with the new changes, comes a new A&S checklist. This may be found, along with other important information by browsing the link below:
http://asweb.artsci.uc.edu/collegemain/undergrad/advising/requirements_changes.aspx 
When advising an A&S student, who shares a concern about their current program requirements vs. the new A&S checksheet, they need to complete the Records Request Form via the A&S website.  The students concern will be reviewed by the appropriate A&S representative.  

Political Science vs. International Affairs
Dr. Laura Jenkins, Professor of Political Science, compared and contrasted the difference between international affairs and political science. Many of the courses for both majors overlap; however, IA covers a wide spectrum that explores courses in political science, history, economics, geography and foreign languages whereas political science mainly political science courses. 
*Newly Created Minor*

The Department of Political Science has just created a minor in political science. The minor is 30 hours and is open to all UC students. Professor Jenkins said the information regarding the minor and specific requirements will be posted to the department’s website in the next few weeks.

Internships coordinated by the Department of Political Science

Any UC undergraduate student who would like real world experience may complete an internship through political science and receive 3 credit hours. Students have been placed in internships such as The Legal Aid Society, City Solicitors Office, Public Defender’s Office, the Global Center, various political party headquarters, etc. Political Science majors may do up to three quarter internships for a total of 9 credit hours.  Dr. Jane Anderson at 556-2400 or Jane.Anderson@uc.edu is the contact person.  
Announcements: 

College of Allied Health has a revamped website! Check it out at http://www.cahs.uc.edu/  

****Next UCUAADA Meeting will be April 15, 2009 at noon in 310 TUC. 

